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May 28, 2015

Steven Graham

Lead Engineer

Duke Energy - Nuclear Generation Department

ECO07C - Nuclear Engineering Division, Corporate Programs
PO Box 1006, Charlotte, NC 28201-1006

Dear Steve:

Do you concur with the following statements that represent a summary of the discussions
between Duke and General Cable concerning NRC Notice of Nonconformance 99900227/2015-
201-027?

Duke Energy Carolinas (Duke) was in contact with and provided input into General
Cable’s response to Notice of Nonconformance 99900227/2015-201-02 and is aware of the
responsibility for accepting the cables and their use in Duke nuclear plants.

Since internal Duke design criteria directs the removal of PVC jackets from the cables’
interlocked armor for use inside Containment at appropriate plants, and recognizing that such
jacket removal is NOT correlated to IEEE 383-1974 Class 1E qualification, Duke Energy
suggested that the PVC removal statement be deleted from future General Cable Certificates
of Compliance.

Sincerely,

Roy Haller

Roy, I concur. Sincerely,

Stove,. - fbinn. 5'/23/’2015

Steven N. Graham, Lead Engineer
Duke Energy - Nuclear Generation

Email Steven.Graham@duke-energy.com or s.graham@ieee.or

4§~ DUKE
&’ ENERGY.

CAROLINAS



